
October 30,2008

To: Town Of Gilford
Selectman
Town Administrator
Planning Department
Assessing Department

Dear Selectman, Town Administrator, Planning Department and Assessing Department;

I would like to request under the Right to Know law any information that you have
concerning the towns practice of unmerging or separating lots or assigning new tax id' s
to property that had previously been merged. I will restrict this request to information
that occurred between 1997 and May of2007. This would include the following:

Tax cards, letters, legal opinions, legal theories used by the town to merge or unmerge,
requests by property owners to unmerge or assign multiple tax id's to property previously
listed with a single tax id, recollection of conversations concerning merging or
unmerging, policy changes concerning the assignment of tax id' s, any settlements that the
town made with property owners concerning merging, unmerging or assigning multiple
tax id' s to property previously tax as one lot.

This information is important and relevant to my application for rehearing for a variance
to the Gilford merging ordinance 9.1.1 that was recently denied by the Gilford ZBA.

~
ards,

CJ<b~,,-~Y-
arbara Aichinger

Edgewater Drive
Gilford, NH

Cc: Attorney Patrick Wood


